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Welcome to  

SIRIKWA PENTECOSTAL FELLOWSHIP 
BAHARINI - CENTRAL - KAPSOYA - KIPKAREN - MISSION CENTRE - SIGOR 

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS – 3RD NOVEMBER 2024 
 
 

1. Notice of Live Broadcast and Recording: We want to let you know that this service might be 

recorded or live-streamed. This means you might appear in our photos or videos. If you would 

rather not be in them, please let us know, and we will do our best to respect your privacy. Your 

comfort is important to us, and we will make sure you feel at ease. 

 

2. Let's take time and connect with our Heavenly Father this coming week. We're gathering for 

evening prayers on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday from 5:30 PM to 7:00 PM at all our 

centers. It's a time to give thanks, share our testimonies, and entrust our concerns to Him. 

You're invited to join us for this time of heartfelt prayer and spiritual revival.  

 

3. The SPF Young Adults Ministry is excited to host missionaries from Youth for Christ, 

Tanzania from November 9th to 15th! The team will be ministering through outreach activities 

like door-to-door visits, college outreach, hospital visits, and prison ministry. The team will also 

be joining us for our Sunday services and activities throughout the mission week. If you are 

interested in getting involved, please contact Winnie on 0725 022500. We are requesting for 

volunteers who would love to host the TZ team comprised of 20 persons for lunch or dinner, 

on one of the days, during their missions' week, to reach out, so as the team can experience 

our Kenyan hospitality. We also need vehicles to help the team get around during mission 

week. Our current budget is at Ksh. 120,000 You can send your support to the church paybill 

and indicate "TZ" as the account or support us in kind. Let us show our Tanzanian guests a 

warm welcome and participate in this wonderful ministry opportunity. 


